Central Mississippi Light Flyers

Date: 5-12-18

Meeting Minutes

President Regina Coker called the meeting to order at 11:24.

Other officers present were Alex Lovertich, Bob Herndon, and Cheri Anglin. It
was noted that a quorum was established with 17.

Dr. Bob gave a safety presentation on weight and balance.

Regina was thanked for providing lunch. Paul volunteered to provide lunch in July.

Carter Johnson, grandson of Billy Johnson, was the only guest. It was noted that Mark
Occhipinti from Arkansas was in attendance.

Dr. Bob moved that the minutes be accepted, Boyd seconded, and they were approved.
It was reported that Steve won the practice bomb drop with one other competitor. Cheri
gave information about the CAF Poker Chip Run on June 16 and the Greenwood Air
Show June 2-3.

There was no financial report.

The nominating committee offered the following slate of officers for FY19: John Boutwell
as president, Paul Hockin as vice-president, Cheri Anglin as secretary, Dee Gilliland as
treasurer, and Dr. Bob Herndon as safety officer. Dr. Bob moved that they be elected,
John Price seconded it, and they were elected.

Regina went over assignments for the June fly-in.

Boyd will continue to take care of the runway.

The clubhouse/hangar committee will meet outside after the meeting to determine the
exact location for the hangar.

Boyd reported that the glider club MAY start flying out of Harrell Field, mainly on the
weekends. Boyd will chair that committee with Dee and John Boutwell also on it.

Dr. Bob moved that the meeting be adjourned at 12:23.

Respectfully submitted,

Cheri Anglin






